
Autumn Term A few reminders…

It would be very 
helpful if the 
children could wear 
velcro shoes to 
nursery as we teach 
them to put their 
shoes on and off 
independently. 
Thank you.

If you have not yet 
returned the yellow 
data form we would 
be grateful if you 
could return it as 
soon as possible 
please.

Please ensure that 
there is no peanut 
butter on any food 
in packed lunches as 
there are children 
with nut allergies in 
school. 

Thank you.

As we begin the second half of this term we are 
amazed by how well the children have returned to 

nursery and how well they are coming in 
independently in the mornings! They are very 

settled and are independent in many aspects of the 
day. It is super to see new friendships blossoming 
and to see each child’s real personality coming out! 

We would like to thank you all for 
your continued support.

Our Learning this term 

So far this half term we have been finding out 
and talking about Autumn, Bonfire night, 

fireworks, Diwali, and Remembrance Day, when we 
did some lovely poppy printing and held two 

minutes silence to remember special people who 
have helped to keep us safe. Thank you for your 

donations for Remembrance Day.
We will be learning about light and dark, nocturnal 
animals and then of course Christmas during the 

remainder of this term.
If your child would like to bring any books, 

pictures, artefacts etc that link with our learning 
they are welcome to bring them in for us to look 

at and talk about.

Thank you for your patience and support with 
dropping off and picking up the children from 
nursery. The children have done remarkably 
well leaving you and coming in, and both ends 

of the day seem to be getting quicker!


